
EFHS Link Crew Presents 
 

9th Grade 
Valentine Drive Thru  

 

WHO:  ​All Thunderbird 9th graders, Class of 2024 
 

WHEN: ​Wednesday, February 10th  
             Thursday, February 11th 

           3:30pm-4:30pm 
 

WHERE:  ​EFHS​ ​front driveway off Rotunda 
Please remain in your vehicles and follow Covid 
safety guidelines, including wearing of a mask. 

 

A Valentine meet 
Come pick up a treat 

Our Link Crew will greet 
It’s going to be sweet! 

 

 

Please contact Mrs. Gass w/questions ​gassm1@dearbornschools.org 
 


